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Wednesday April 13th 19492

Dear lir Lawrenson,

Many thanks for the invitation to the Reunion, I doubt
whether I should know anyone, as the mumber of students in my
short stay was very small, and I can account for four of them
as not being present, However, had the circumstances Bbeen favour-
able I would have returned to the old place, but it so happens
that I hope to be at ontresina in the Engadine that weekend,

Of course a Sunday is always difficult in these curateless days.

I am, Yours sincerely, 20— 273
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